
Klickitat PUD (KPUD) is pleased 
to welcome Eva France as its new 
customer service representative. 

She joined the PUD on 
November 1.  

Eva is a familiar face to KPUD 
customers, having previously worked 
at the Goldendale Sentinel for near-
ly four years. 

“Eva greets every customer in the 
front door as a friend, whom she is 
eager to help,” says Nadine Huxley, 
KPUD customer services and 

human resources manager. 
“Her friendly attitude 
helps her fit right into our 
department, and we are 
thrilled to have her on 
board.”

Eva loves the outdoors, 
especially fly fishing, gar-
dening and hiking. 

She is also civic-minded 
and has been active in the 
community, donating her 
time to organizations such as the 

Klickitat County Fair, 
Chamber of Commerce, 
Dr. James Ogden’s outreach 
activities and with the 
Goldendale Little League. 

Eva’s enthusiasm and 
outgoing personality are 
appreciated by KPUD cus-
tomers and employees 
alike. Congratulations and 
welcome to Eva from 

everyone at Klickitat PUD. n
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KPUD Commissioners Take New Offices
The Klickitat PUD Board of 

Commissioners elected new officers 
at its January 13, 2009, meeting.

President Dan Gunkel turned 
the gavel over to Ray Mosbrucker, 
who was elected to serve as 
president for a two-year term.

Commissioner Randy Knowles 
was elected to serve as vice 
president; and Gunkel was elected 
secretary. n Ray Mosbrucker
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KPUD Annual Irrigators Meetings Set
Klickitat PUD’s annual irrigation customer update will be presented at 

the Central and Eastern Klickitat Conservation District’s annual meetings 
on:

• February  12—Alder Creek Grange in 
Bickleton (Eastern Klickitat Conservation 
District).

• February  19—Goldendale Grange Hall 
(Central Klickitat Conservation District).

KPUD’s report will be presented at about 9 a.m. on both dates. 
If you have any questions, call Kathy at KPUD, (509) 773-7606, or 

Jim Hill at the Conservation District office, (509) 773-5823, ext. 5.  
Pesticide credits will be available for attending these meetings.  
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